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Water Shut-Off Notice 
 

Dear Resident: 

Your water service will be temporarily shut off on Friday, February 2, 2024, from approximately 8:00 AM 
until 12:00 PM to allow a utility contractor to complete a water main repair in your area. 
 
The actual duration of the shut-off will depend on the conditions encountered. 
 
Once the work has been performed, your water service will be restored. Please note that the water may be 
discolored after the water service is restored, but should clear up in a short time period. If it does not clear up, 
please contact the AVHCWD emergency line at (760) 524-2037.  Thank you in advance for your patience and 
understanding. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Any further questions or concerns may be directed to our General Manager (760) 247-7330. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Daniel B. Smith 
General Manager 
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